
 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

Notice is hereby given that the School Board of Independent School District 834 – Stillwater 

Area Public Schools will hold a Special Meeting on Friday April 8, 2022 at 5:30 p.m. to discuss 

information from the superintendent search interviews, select lone finalist, discuss and decide 

negotiations process and schedule the next steps necessary for the rest of the hiring process.  

 

The meeting will take place at the Oak Park Building, 6355 Osman Avenue North, Stillwater, MN 55082. 

 

POSTED: April 4, 2022 

Joan Hurley 

Executive Assistant 

Stillwater Area Public Schools 

651-351-8455 

 


